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Dear Airport Board Members, 
 
I would like to be considered for the seat vacated by member Morrison last month.  I 
have been a member of ACAT for the past five years, and I am passionate about the 
role the airport plays in our community.  From the abatement of noise annoyance to the 
support of local nonprofits, our airport has many responsibilities to our community and I 
have been honored to be involved via my role on ACAT. 
 
Background: 
I have a BA in English and Psychology from Oberlin College.  Post graduation, I have 
worked for a professional testing organization, then taught in a Montessori school.  I quit 
working to raise my children, and since the birth of my first child, I have been involved in 
many school organizations and nonprofits. 
 
Community Involvement: 
Since moving to Truckee in 2006, I have been involved in the following: 
 
Tahoe Truckee Community Foundation  

Board member 2010-2019 
Grants Committee chair, scholarship committee 

Excellence in Education 
Board member 2010-2018 
Grants liaison, Alder Creek Middle School, Truckee High School 

Measure A CRC 
Truckee High/Sierra High representative 2012-present, oversight of Measure A  

           monies being distributed district-wide 
ACAT 

2015-present 
 
In addition, I have been on numerous committees with TTUSD, mostly 
behind-the-scenes groups like site councils, parent/superintendent councils, and parent 
liaison groups. 
 



 
Personal information: 
My husband and I have raised our three kids (and one extra who came to live with us 
when he was in high school) primarily in Truckee, with grandparents and cousins 
nearby. I have loved living in the mountains with all they have to offer--hiking and skiing, 
water sports and horseback riding.  I am a competitive rider and try to compete in 
several  hunter/jumper shows each year.  I am also passionate about cooking, reading, 
gardening, and anything my kids are doing. 
 
I think my list of community service speaks for itself;  I love this community and I love 
seeing philanthropic dollars make a difference.  The airport has done an incredible job 
of putting our tax dollars back into the community.  I feel that, with my experience with 
grants, local nonprofits, the school district, and with ACAT, I have much to offer the 
TTAD board, and I would love to fill the vacant seat.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Kathryn Rohlf 
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